
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

JAPANESE KNOTWEED SPRAYING 
 

WHERE? Nassau Street between William Street and Hampton Court 

 
WHEN? Wednesday July 27th. 

 

COMMUNICATION: This Wednesday, we will be suppressing Japanese Knotweed, an 
invasive species, on the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake property, specifically along 
Nassau Street. The application will take place in the morning, and the area will need to 
remain vacant for a minimum of 24 hours. The application will target Japanese 
Knotweed specifically, however, other small understory plants may be affected. This 
spray is not applicable to any private property, or personal belongings and it is 
anticipated that there will be no impact to private property upon completing the 
application 

 
CONTACT: If you have any questions, contact Casey Sharpe, Supervisor of Road, at 
905-468-3266 
 

  

 


